
PUBLIC NOTICE

Phase I – Headworks Building and SCADA Upgrades 
at the  

Mendota Waste Water Treatment Plant 
PROJECT # L176118

The City of Mendota, Illinois is constructing a new Headworks Building and upgrading the Supervisory Control and 
Data Acquisition (SCADA) system at the Mendota Waste Water Treatment Plant. The purpose of the new building is 
to remove unwanted debris from the sanitary waste collection system and upgrade SCADA system.  The building 
replaces and antiquated 58 year old headworks building. Funding for this project is being provided by a low interest 
loan from the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency’s Public Water Supply Loan Program (PWSLP). The PWSLP is 
funded by both state and federal sources. The $8,250,010 loan has an interest rate of 1.40% and will be repaid over 
20 years. In accordance with the Procedures for Issuing Loans from the Water Pollution Control Loan Program 35 Ill. 
Adm. Code 365.250 (loan rules), $2,475,003 of the loan amount will be forgiven by the State of Illinois (State). 


